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17th July 2025 
 
 
Dear parents, carers and students 
 
As we approach the end of another school year I wanted to write with a few updates and share 
some of the excellent work that has been done this academic year.  Attached is a copy of our 
latest Newsletter. 
 
Key dates 

• The UTC will close at 1:30pm on Friday 18th July 2025.  Lessons will run as normal in the 
morning and then Bentley will be presenting awards from the ESP at 1pm. 

• We will reopen on Wednesday 3rd September, with all students on site for 8.25am. 

Exam results days 

• KS5 results day (BTEC, T Level) is Thursday 14th August.  Students will be able to collect 
their results from 9:00am.  This includes Yr12 T Level students collecting their core 
results.   

• GCSE results day is Thursday 21st August.  Students will be able to collect their results 
from 9:00am.  Enrolment for Sixth Form will commence at 10:00am.  For anyone who 
has not yet secured a place anywhere, we will have support to discuss what their next 
step may be. 

• If any student is unable to collect their results in person and needs them posting or is 
sending a designated person to collect their results, they need to advise by completing a 
short form HERE, this must be completed by the student and not a parent. 

Reports 

Yr 10 and Yr 12 student reports are now available to view on Arbor.  You can download a copy 
from there. 

View Student Profile > Report Cards 
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Uniform 

 

A reminder that all students need to wear full UTC uniform to the UTC. 

Please click HERE for clarity around uniform expectations, which include no leggings or trainers 

(including Nike Airforce).  You can purchase uniform by visiting our supplier HERE. 

 

We will be in a position in September to loan uniform to students if they arrive in incorrect 

items.  As always, we will support families where we can, you can contact us on 

enquiries@creweutc.org.uk if you would like to request assistance with uniform. 

 

It has been a pleasure to see the diligence and dedication students have shown in college this half 
term.  Year 10 have excelled in both their mock examinations, their ESP and their conduct during 
the new intake transition days. Year 12 have been working hard in preparation for year 13 or out 
impressing employers while on industry placement. 
 
Should you require assistance during the summer break, our website should have all details you 
may need Crewe Engineering & Design UTC and the enquiries email will be monitored all 
throughout the summer break. 
 
I'd like to take this opportunity to wish you all a pleasant summer break. We look forward to 
welcoming all the students back to college on Wednesday 3rd September by 8.25am. 
 
Best regards 

 

Mr W Chitty 
Principal 
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